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LEAH TSEMEL, ADVOCATE AND NOTARY 

AHMAD HALAK, ADV. 

 

2 Abu Obeida St., Jerusalem, Tl: 02-6273373, Fax 02-6289327 

February 2, 2016 

Homes 20/12 

 

To: 

IDF Commander 

GOC Central Command Office 

West Bank 

Tel: 02-5305104, 02-5305333 

 

  

Extremely Urgent 

 

 

pniot-tzibur@mail.idf.il 

 

 

Dear sir, 

Re: Objection to your plan to seize and demolish the apartment occupied by the late ___ Sqafi, ID. 

______ from Hebron 

Objection regarding possible damage to additional apartments in the building 

Apartment of ___ Sqafi, ID. ______, 3rd floor 

Apartment of ___ Sqafi, ID. ______, 3rd floor 

It is inconceivable that following submission of the objection on January 5, 2016 and receipt of your letter 

dated January 5, 2016, wherein you confirmed receipt of the objection, we hear from the owners of the 

apartment that last night, at around 1:30 AM, soldiers arrived at the home, surveyed it, and drilled holes in 

the walls without any notification given to my office. 

I ask that you assiduously explain why you did not go through me, despite the fact that your response to 

the objection has not been received to date. 

Sincerely 

[signed] 

L. Tsemel, Adv. 

CC: HaMoked: Center for the Defence of the Individual  
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